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Mosier, Bob

From: Mosier, Bob
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 6:24 PM
To:  'Bill Jones'
Subject: Public Information Act request

Susannah/Bill,  
 
I have received a Public Information Act request from Jim Snider asking for the following as it pertains to you: 
 
 
 
All emails of School Board Appointment Commission of Anne Arundel County (SBAC) commissioners: 1) 
Susannah Kipke, and 2) Bill Jones covering the period from the time of their appointment to the SBAC (the 
SBAC first met on June 6, 2017, but its commissioners were appointed before then) to when this Public 
Information Act is fulfilled. Attachments are included in the definition of “email.” The emails should include all 
emails concerning the SBAC’s official business regardless of whether an AACPS email address was used in 
that correspondence.  
 
I also request: 3) the official letters that appointed Susannah Kipke and Bill Jones to the SBAC.  
 
Please forward me any emails you have sent or received regarding the SBAC, along with any attachments. If 
you have previously deleted them and cannot retrieve them on your computer, please let me know that. 
However, it is illegal to delete any emails to avoid producing them for a Public Information Act response.  
 
 
 
I would suspect neither of you have “official letter” of appointment, but if you do please forward it to me. I 
believe I have an email from Bill indicating he would be TAAAC’s rep (that document would be covered in No. 
1 above) and an email from Amalie indicating that the CE’s appointments are you and her.  
 
Thanks,  
 

Bob Mosier 
Chief Communications Officer 
Anne Arundel County Public Schools 
Phone: 410-222-5312 
Web: www.aacps.org 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/aacps 
Twitter: @AACountySchools 
 
“A life is not important except in the impact it has on other lives.” – Jackie Robinson 
 




